Dear colleagues!

We, as the faculty of the Astrid Lindgren Elementary School based in
Hochheim/Germany, are in close contact with the Lob family, who migrated
from Hochheim to Cape Town, where they currently reside. The Lob's asked
us, whether we would be interested in exchanging views and experiences
with an Elementary School from Cape Town. Thereupon this idea was
discussed within our faculty and came across an enthusiastic acceptance.
Immediately a small group of teachers got together to supervise the
exchange and contacts in the years to come. We are zealous to keep up a
long-term exchange, but we are aware of the fact that there may be times
where we will hear less from one another. We are very delighted to
experience a lot about the people, the school and the everyday life on-site,
as well as being able to tell you something about ourselves. We hope that our
literary language will be sufficient to express ourselves in a coherent
manner. This project is an adventure for us, which we look forward to in
pure excitement. Thus, we hope that you as well as your students are also
keen on establishing a contact with us.

The entire faculty of the Astrid Lindgren Elementary School wishes you all
the best, a very merry Christmas and a happy new year.




